
HR Inzko expresses condolences over attacks in Paris

The High Representative to BiH, Valentin Inzko, expressed his deepest condolences to the French people in the
aftermath of the horrific attacks that occurred in Paris on November 13th.

“Every innocent victim represents a deep wound to our civilization and a warning that peace is never to be taken
for granted. I would like to extend my deepest condolences to the French people and the families and loved ones
of those who lost their lives in these senseless acts. ” – said the High Representative.

May the three words that represent values that French people stand for -liberté, égalité, fraternité – also guide and
unite the world in the struggle against terrorism and violence.
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